
Term 4 Invoice. 

The term  4 Invoice has been uploaded to the school website and is ready for you to print permission 

notes and pay the account. 

This term as a reminder for Parents/Carers the children will bring home a Statement of Account for 

term 4 2019. All notes for the activities/excursions will have to been printed from the website. 

There is account labelled for each Grade with the exception of class 2/3R. In this case there is an 

account labelled Yr 2 from 2/3R and Yr3 from 2/3R please be mindful of this when paying your 

account to avoid any confusion with payments. The reason they have a separate account is due to 

them not doing Gymnastics this term as they participated last term.  

Be sure to take note of the due dates for particular activities/excursions that are clearly stated on 

the statement of account.  

Some permission notes have already been given to students to return to school due to the 

organisation of the activity so there will be no need to send in a 2nd copy. Those notes are the year 3 

Taronga Zoo Snooze,  Year 5 Bike education and Year 5 Surf Education. All other notes need to be 

printed out from the website and returned to the school office.  

Payment can be made via the website under make a payment tab (pop) or alternatively cash or 

cheque.  

If you are experiencing difficulty and would like to arrange a payment system please contact the 

school office. 

 

 


